WESTERN HIGH SCHOOL

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Friday, December 20, 2013

NEW ANNOUNCEMENTS:

No Chess Club after school today.
Any sophomore who has not picked up fundraising items please do so ASAP.

The second order of six man shirts is finally in. If you have ordered a six man shirt, pick one up from Mr. Keisling's room
(133) by the end of the day. If you never ordered a shirt and you want one, there are extras on sale in room 133. It is $10
for a short sleeve and $13 for a long sleeve.

TODAY! Is the last day to order Environmental Club T-Shirts. We still need 3 more kids to order. Form in Mr. Morelock's
Room, fill it out, pay your money.

Last night our Swimmin' Women completed their 10,000 yard practice. That is 100 x 100 yards every 2 minutes. 5.68
miles.

Completing the challenge was.

Summer Brown, Sara Metcalf, Faith Mooney, Kelsey Quinn, Madi Winger, Sophie Frazier, Ally Purvis, Lily Armour, Anna
Constable, Moriah Jenks, Hattie Johnson, Kaylee Kirk, Brittany Lake, Danielle Pate, Tori Riggleman, Sabrina Roberts,
Claire Casner, and Nicole Nedrow.

Also completing the 100 x 100 with the girls were Ted Martin and Glen Brown.

Glen swam all 100, 100's under a minute each. Since we have began doing this challenge practice, Glen is the 1st to have
ever done all 100's under a minute each.

Also our divers Christina Wyant, Annie Boytim and Lexi Everhart completed 110 consecutive dives.
Nice Swimmin' Women!!! (and Glen and Ted)

RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS:

The library will be holding its annual "Test & Rest" on Friday, Dec 20" to help celebrate the end of the semester,
completion of finals, and the beginning of Christmas break.

Students are welcome to stop by the library for games, treats, and more. A pass, and permission from your teacher, is
still needed during regular class periods.

The New Year’s Overnighter is back!!! The party will be bigger and better this year with laser tag, food, games and a
huge celebration at midnight! Tickets will be on sale starting Wednesday, December 18th through Friday, December 20.
You can pick them up in Mrs. Pruett's room. Advanced tickets are $10 and they will be $20 at the door. You can also get
them online at nyokokomo.com. Hope to see you there!!!

Coaches vs Cancer game will be held on Friday, January 24th. Please help support the fight for a cure by ordering your
pink t-shirt for this event. The short sleeved shirts are $10 each and will be delivered to you prior to the game. Please pick
up your order form in the athletic office, or the forms are also posted on skyward. Make checks payable to Western High
School. DEADLINE DATE: Friday, January 10, 2014.


http://nyokokomo.com/

LUNCH:
Friday — Sweet Chili Chicken Poppers, Fish Sandwich or Corn Dog

SUBSTITUTES:
FACULTY

Support Staff — Don’t forget you will need to turn in a time sheet today.



